
Engineers For A Sustainable Future 

WG4 Public Comments 16 Oct 2017 
 
Co-Chairs Hernandez and Marsh, 
 
A number of submittals from early October cite the need for consideration best science. 
 

• Pinchot Institute for Conservation 

• Coalition for Communities of Color 

• Oregon Health Authority 
 
Our submittal with the title “Environmental Justice Built on Best Science” anticipated this 
active interest in the Work Group, and included our model of best science for this 
legislation.  This was intended for access by the WG Co-chairs as well as WG 
participants, in the hope that in the absence of a better model it would serve as a key 
reference for the WG. 
 
We believe the Environmental Justice and Just Transition Work Group is best 
positioned among other WGs to set the terms for quantified goals constituting a 
coherent plan to achieve a just transition to a more just environment. 
 
The enclosure that contained our model for quantified physical science serving 
environmental justice appears now to have been posted at a link, “Additional responses 
to homework questions from Meeting #1.”  
 
Your efforts are sincerely appreciated. 
 
Tracy Farwell 
Engineers for a Sustainable Future 
Portland, Oregon 


